Labor-Management Relations

(Subpart I, 9901.901 to 929)

A national level bargaining agreement might be good for some things, but there will always be local issues that need to be dealt with at each agency.  One size does not fit all!

The Union and the employees have always done what had to be accomplished to order to support the soldiers.  I cannot ever remember a time when the Negotiated Agreement or the Union has been a hindrance.

The concept of the National Security Labor Relations Board (NSLRB) is not going to be fair nor impartial.  DoD will be the prosecutor, judge and jury.  The Secretary of Defense will appoint three members to the panel, so I cannot ever foresee where they will rule against their boss.

Unions should have the right to bargain, not just consultation.

I will never feel safe again if you remove/lessen my Weingarten Rights.  Managers will be able to say or do anything they want if I’m alone in the room with him/her.

This has worked very well since 1978 and I do not see any reason why this needs to be changed.

I should have advance notice of any changes to my working conditions.  I have a family to care for and my life cannot be disrupted due to any whim that management might have.

When management and the Union could not reach an agreement, they could settle it through an outside neutral third party, the FLRA.  Now you are proposing that it would be settled through the NSLRB, which would rule in management’s favor every time.

DoD is not following the intent of the law passed by Congress!

If DoD wants/needs shorter time frames for bargaining, that can be accomplished without NSPS.  The Union has already waived some requirements in order to meet the mission.

The Union has requested the use of local arbitrators in order to speed up the process, but management refuses.  It would also lower the expense for both parties.

DoD has not allowed the Unions to be an active participant in this process.  These proposals are all DoD’s and none of it is input from the Unions.

Union should be able to negotiate any matters concerning appropriate arrangements for affected employees. 

Unions should not lose the right to participate in formal discussions between bargaining unit employees and managers.

If I am going to have an investigatory examination placed upon me, I want my Union representative there.

If management is going to set and change conditions of employment, I want my Union allowed to negotiate any such changes.

If my pay, including base and locality pay, and any annual increase is going to be changed, management and the Union should negotiate any proposed changes.

Your proposals are unacceptable and contrary to law.  DoD is not and should not be above the law.

